
Oops…
First school news post in a while. �  Apparently a top-rated
school district was trying to share the good news in a press
conference.  I stress trying as most people watching could
only  focus  on  the  ironically  misspelled  sign  in  the
background.  Spellchecker, anyone? �  Click the picture for
the story.

https://www.tangents.org/school/school-news/oops-2/
https://www.wftv.com/news/16832842/detail.html

